## GREAT NECK NORTH AND SOUTH HIGH SCHOOL

Class of '59 Reunion Committee

Dear Classmate:

Hello:

It's definitely hard to believe that next June will be twenty years since we've all been together. That calls for a celebration: And so, a committee of classmates is currently in the process of organizing a great reunion party.

The date will probably be a Saturday night in June 1979, but before we can confirm these plans, we must have an idea of how many people will be interested in attending. This will help us determine the room size we need as well as costs etc.

Enclosed is a questionnaire which we ask you to fill out and return immediately. If we do not have an answer from you by this May 15th, we will have to assume that you will not be coming.

Please note that you are welcome to come single, with a spouse, or a friend. Just specify your intention on the questionnaire. Of course, this will not be an evening for children.

All questionnaire's should be returned to:

Belle Gluskin Waldner 256 Forest Drive Jericho, New York 11753

We are also including the names of classmates we have not yet been able to locate. We're hoping to find everyone, and we're counting on your co-operation. If you have any information or leads on these people, please let us know on the questionnaire.

Best regards to you.

Sincerely,

Phyllis Malkin Cohen

Chairman

## The Committee

Jackie Adler, Marty Boorstein, Liz Eliot Sollinger, Fred Giffords, Belle Gluskin Waldner, Bob Goldman, Barry Levien, Josie Pizer, Sandy Puro Rosen, Joan Shene Handler, Liz Segal Berenson and Ed Sussman.